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In accordance with regulations 11 and 14 of the Town and Country Planning 
(Local Planning) (England) Regulations 2012, this Adoption Statement gives 
notice that the London Borough of Camden resolved to adopt the Kentish 
Town Planning Framework on 17th July 2020. 
 
The Planning Framework is a supplementary planning document.  It provides 
additional information and detailed guidance on the application of the Council’s 
planning policies relating to this specific area of the borough.  As a supplementary 
planning document the planning framework will be, where relevant, a material 
consideration in the Council’s planning decision-making for the specific area. 
 
Any person with sufficient interest in the decision to adopt the Kentish Town 
Planning Framework may apply to the High Court for permission to apply for judicial 
review of that decision. Any such application must be made not later than 6 weeks 
after the date on which the supplementary planning document was adopted.  
 
The Kentish Town Planning Framework and associated supporting information, 
including this adoption statement and the consultation statement are available for 
public inspection on the Council’s website at 
www.camden.gov.uk/kentishtownframework. The documents are also available to 
view on request at the Council’s offices at 5 Pancras Square, London, N1C 4AG 
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